
Public Open House #7

On Thursday, October 1, 2020, a virtual public meeting was held on the Springfield Rail
Improvements Project. The meeting included an update on the rail project and the presentation
of the conceptual design for the Springfield-Sangamon County Transportation Center. You can
watch a video of the entire virtual meeting below or by clicking here .

  

  

Once you finish watching the video, please click here  to complete the comment form.

  

  

 1 / 1

https://vimeo.com/465866869
https://form.jotform.com/202666797786073

